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 Yasheen Harris OBJ2014/3365/P 08/07/2014  09:25:29 Dear Sir or Madam

I'm writing in response to your letter regarding planning application ref.1024/3365/P for The  

Assembly House, 292 Kentish Town Road NW5 2TG.

I must object  to the Assembly House's proposed plans carry out renovation work; particularly to install 

stronger extrator fans. They recently installed new fans two or three years ago (in 2011 or 12) and the 

new fans are are much noisier than before. Also, when they installed the fans, the pub used the front 

path of 1 Leighton Road NW5 2QD (between the gate and the front door) to remove the old fans 

without asking permission. They left a lot of rubble and I had to visit the pub to complain three times 

before the mess was cleared up.  I also experienced a lot of problems with noise on Sundays. For three 

weeks in a row, work would start at 8am.  It was so noisy that nobody could hear to answer the door at 

the pub; the council offices are closed on Sundays and the automated response for out-of-hours service 

was too slow to help me deal with the problem.  Greene King took three weeks to ask the contractor to 

intervene. He apologised and the Sunday work stopped for one week and then resumed until the work 

was complete. 

It might sound as though this was an isolated incident but I've had repeated bad experiences trying to 

communicate with indifferent Assembly House staff, even when Greene King has tried to help. 

Therefore, I'm unwilling to give the thumbs-up to this plan.

Yours Sincerely,

Yasheen Harris

London E1 4RP
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